
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Rail interruption over the Parma / Bologna junction 

 

 

      July, 15th  2024 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Regret to advise that, due to the railway accident occurred on Thursday 11th July evening 

the Parma / Bologna rail junction is currently still interrupted, and the area is seized by 

Authorities for mandatory surveys. 

 

Being the junction crucial for the rail corridors over Padova and Modena area, current 

situation will cause several trains departure cancellations, as tracks are not accessible.  

 

Refurbishment works will start as soon as possible: a full recovery and reopening is 

expected by 22nd July, but this is to be confirmed. 

 

Will keep you posted about developments: please do not hesitate to contact our 

dedicated customer service team at italy@service.hlag.com if you require further 

clarification. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy)  
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